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Tuesday 30thJanuary 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

SWIMMING LESSONS 

 

The children in Year 3 will be going swimming on Wednesday morning after half 

term.  The lessons will start on Wednesday 28th February 2024. 

Please could you ensure that your child brings their one-piece swimsuit/swim trunks 

(above the knee) and a towel every week.  We will provide your child with a 

swimming hat each week.   

 

The children will be travelling to The Eltham Centre by public transport (Bus). 

This will take place during school however if you have any questions in relation to 

this valuable opportunity, please do contact Miss Shayler. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Mr D Guy 

Head of School                                     
 

 

 

  


